
   

 

  

 

ATTN:  ALL GRADE 5 STUDENTS 

With less than 10 weeks remaining of school,  Monday, May 1st has been set for 

our Grade 5 students to make way for their grand tour to Nashwaaksis Middle 

School in preparation for entering Grade 6.  Students will travel by bus, with 

departure from school at 8:55 AM and expected back to MAS at 11:50 AM.  

Please complete and return the permission slip below to Miss McCabe by 

Thursday, April 27, for your child to participate.  Thank you. 


